
2466
Sponsor(s): Representatives Regala, Ericksen, Buck, Linville,
Anderson, Barlean and Mitchell

Brief Description: Creating a ballast water monitoring program.

HB 2466 - DIGEST

(SUBSTITUTED FOR - SEE 1ST SUB)

Finds that some nonindigenous species have the potential to
cause economic and environmental damage to the state and that
current efforts to stop the introduction of nonindigenous species
from shipping vessels do not adequately reduce the risk of new
introductions into Washington waters.

Recognizes the international and rapidly changing dimensions
of this issue, and the difficulty that any one state has in either
legally or practically managing this issue.

Declares support for the international maritime organization
and United States coast guard efforts, and the state intends to
complement, to the extent its powers allow it, the United States
coast guard’s ballast water management program.


